
Dear Senator Gesler, 

 

My name is Nancy Felton, I am a licensed funeral service practitioner, 

cemetery manager as well as a member of the Cemetery Association of Oregon (CAO). 

 

The reason for this email is to share with you that I, 100% support  

HB 3243, introduced by the Oregon Funeral Director's Association in regards to Indigent 

Disposition Fund. 

 

I am bewildered as to the opposing position the CAO has taken and personally feel it is an 

inaccurate response of all CAO members. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Best regards, 

Nancy L. Felton 

General Manager,  Crescent Grove Cemetery Association 

503.639.5347 

503.680.8728 

 


